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4th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1, Base 9 and Base 11, 
 

Phonics Screening Information Session 
 

We would like to invite you to our Phonics Information Meeting on Tuesday 4th March, 
which will take place at 9.00am and 5.00pm. The meeting will last for approximately 45mins 
and will include a drink and biscuits! 
 
Phonics is an integral part of your child’s learning journey to reading and writing throughout 
their time in EYFS and KS1. At Randlay Primary School we value the teaching and learning 
of phonics immensely and this is an opportunity for you to be given more information and 
along with ways you can support them at home.  
 
As you may also be aware, Year 1 must participate in a Year 1 Phonics Screening which 
is statutory for all Year 1 pupils across the country. The national phonics screening for 
Year 1 pupils, will take place over the course of week commencing Monday 9th June and 
100% attendance is required. In the meeting we will explain this process in more detail.  
 
If you would like to attend, please indicate which session you will be attending by clicking on 
the link below, we hope to see as many of you there as possible.  
 
Phonics Information Meeting Link 

 
Please be aware there will be no creche facilities available, therefore, ideally if you are able 
to arrange alternative care this would be very much appreciated. 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
We look forward to seeing you all at the meeting. 
 

Kind regards, 

J.Ball 
Jenny Ball 
KS1/Phonics Lead 

https://forms.office.com/e/4tgKQtimn1

